
$519,900 - 1320 Ryan ST
 

Listing ID: M160755

$519,900
3 Bedrooms, 2 Bathrooms, 1609 square feet
Single Family

1320 Ryan ST, Moncton, New Brunswick,
E1G2V3

Welcome to 1320 Ryan Street, this one of a
kind property located in the popular North
End of Moncton. The home is situated on a
half acre of land which gives you that
backyard that you've been searching for
while still in the city limits. Backyard is
home to a 22x28 detached garage that's
heated and insulated along with the heated
inground pool that's fenced in. You also
have the covered patio addition that puts the
cherry on the top of this backyard. Another
great part of the home is it is heated and
cooled with a geo-thermal ducted heat pump
which sets it apart from others and gives
you those low power bills with them
averaging 258 over the past 8 months which
includes heating the pool. Entering the
home from the side entrance you're in the
large kitchen with ample amounts of
cupboard & countertop space. This flows
into the dining room which even with an 8
seater table still has lot's of room. The
sunken living room has a great feature wall
and the half bath/laundry finishes off this
floor. Upstairs is the primary bedroom with
walk-in closet, a second bedroom and a
large bathroom with a soaker tub and
seperate shower. Downstairs you have the
3rd bedroom for the home and a fair sized
family room. Your utility room that houses
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your air exchanger, geo-thermal heat pump
and more is also down here. The home also
features 900 sqft of crawl space under the
main floor for all of your storage! Once
again don't miss out on this one of a kind
property, book your showing today!
(id:24320)
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